An

Bord Board Direction
Pleanala BD-016347-24
ABP-316025-23

The Board met on 17/05/2024 to further consider the case following the matter
raised in the Memo to the Board from the SEO dated 17/05/2024. The Board
decided to amend the amount to be refunded to the applicant to €67,353 on the

grounds that an error occurred in the original calculation as indicated in above-
mentioned Memo.
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